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Happenings 

 
“YOUR VOICE IN THE PARK” EditorFLEnewsletter@gmail.com 

Forest Lake Estates, Zephyrhills, Florida  September 2021 

 

And Just Like That  

Kay Johnson is 86 

Celebrating Kay on July 25, 2021 
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Forest Lake Estates 
Homeowners Association 

(FLE HOA) 
Officers and Board of Directors 

 
President: Carolyn Keithley 
             flehoasocialdirector@gmail.com  
 813-602-8978 
Vice President:  Mike Black 
                     michaelvp0311@gmail.com 
                     740-334-5042 
Secretary:  Wendy Coache 

   flehoa.secretary@gmail.com 
 413-426-6840 
Treasurer:  Jan Swanson 

                 janswan22@aol.com 
 734-765-0767 
Director: Larry Shapiro 

              lshapiro@outlook.com 
 607-346- 0217 
Director: Mark Matthews 

   mmatthews6225@gmail.com 
 813-778-3377 
Director: Mike Reid 

fleactivitiesdirector@gmail.com 
 413-824-5426 
Director:  Janice Collins 
            flehoa.membership@gmail.com 
 813-788-5678  
Director: Garry Chickery 
                            gchickery2@gmail.com 
 813-715-2900 
 
Chairpersons: 
Activities: Mike Reid  
Membership and 
Resident Directory:  Janice Collins 
Welcoming:  Jan Swanson &            
 Janice Collins 
Social Committee:         All Board Members  
Recycling: Larry Shapiro 
          
Newsletter:   
Email:        EditorFLEnewsletter@gmail.com 
Editor/Layout: Wendy Coache 
Advertising:  Mark Matthews 
Photos Courtesy of:   
Proof Readers: Joan Kubara 
  
  

PLEASE NOTE:  Email address for the 

newsletter 

EditorFLEnewsletter@gmail.com 

It’s hard to believe that the last holiday of summer 
is here. Where have the months gone? It’s sad to 

see our park without many of our friends. A lot 
has been going on in the park and it has kept your 
HOA very busy. We are trying to do what is best 
for every resident in this community. We were 
just as surprised as you were when we received the proposed Pro-

spectus changes. We have been meeting with ELS monthly for over 

a year now and very little has been accomplished. I have not been 

out and about very much this year and the last month has been try-
ing. I think I am finally recovered from my surgery and look for-
ward to getting back out in the community and socializing with the 
residents of our community. 

The HOA Board of Directors are encouraging our residents to com-

plete resident complaint forms if there are things within the park 
that are breaking our rules and regulations or you are dissatisfied 

with how the things in the park are being handled by ELS. We have 
been trying to have the rules and regulations enforced, but it is dif-
ficult and we are not the “police” for ELS. Remember that the HOA 
does not control things within the park. ELS owns this park and 
they are the people that are to keep our park looking good and en-

force the rules. I want to thank our secretary Wendy Coache for 
composing and sending out the emails and correspondence to try 

and keep our residents informed. So, thank-you Wendy for all your 
hard work and commitment to the HOA and the residents of Forest 
Lake Estates. There are so many new residents in our park, so if you 

are receiving the emails and correspondence, please share it with 
someone you know who does not have access to email or we do not 

have their email address. We are hoping to get back to having our 
General meetings in the near future. 

I hope everyone has had an enjoyable summer and has remained 

safe with good health. Happy Labor Day and be sure to enjoy the 
last holiday of summer. 

 

Carolyn Keithley                                                                                                                         
President, Forest Lake Estates HOA 

Message from the Desk of Carolyn Keithley 
Forest Lake Estates Homeowners’ Association (FLE HOA) President 

mailto:michaelblack1206@icloud.com
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~ Putt Putt Social ~  

Monday Nights at 7PM. 

Bring a dollar, draw for partners.   

You cannot be partnered with your spouse. 

No commitment, show up any week(s) you want to 

play!! 

                    The Lunch Bunch 
The Lunch Bunch will meet on Tuesday September 

28th. at 11:30 in the Clubhouse for a short meeting   

before going to Sarah Vande Berg Tennis Club for 

lunch.   

For reservations or questions call Nancy Shaffer @ 

813-715-4172.   

If you find that you will not be able to attend please 

call to cancel.  

 

The Bacon Boss Food Truck 

When: September 10, 2021 from 3:30pm until 6:30m 

Where:  Parking Lot of Forest Lake Estates Clubhouse 

Carry out or bring your chairs to dine with friends in the parking 

lot.  Music will be playing, let’s make it a fun time. 

What’s Going On 

Horseshoes is starting up again.  They meet on Monday, Wednesday and Friday at 8am. 

 

Friday Night Music in the Clubhouse 

John Natale is back with Friday Night Music in the Clubhouse.   

He has scheduled the clubhouse for use every Friday beginning the first Friday in September from 7-9 PM . 

Come enjoy some easy listening favorites.  Requests will also be taken and the dance floor will be available.  

Bring some snacks, a beverage of your choice and have some fun with your friends and fellow residents.   

Save the Dates 

Here is a list of upcoming events.  More information will follow in next month’s newsletter. 

 October 14th—HOA General Meeting 

 November 9th—Bingo starts 

 November 13th—Park Wide Yard Sale from 8am—1pm 

 December 4th—Annual Christmas Craft Fair 
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Lending for Little Ones 

It’s nice to be prepared for our little visitors. Lending for Little Ones is still here.  We  currently have people 
signed up with a variety of items that are available to lend to others.  We can meet most needs.  We have strollers, 
porta cribs, car seats, water wings and much more.  

We still need volunteers who are willing to lend items to others. If you are able to lend items, please contact me so 
that I can add your items to the list. If you need to borrow something we will try to accommodate you. 

Those interested in lending or borrowing, please contact me at 813-753-7099 or email me at 
ann.kubiet@gmail.com.      

                                                                                                                   Thank you, Ann Kubiet  
                     

From Welcoming Committee 

If you are new to the park, please look for an invitation to 

one of our meetings soon. We look forward to meeting you 

and welcoming you to our great community. If you have 

any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to reach 

out to us.   

Janice Swanson—734-765-0767 

Janice Collins—-813-788-5678 

Resident Concern Forms 

All concerns to Community Management must be made 

in writing, signed and dated, and must be submitted to 

the Community office.  Although we know the process 

can be cumbersome, it would benefit all of us, if, when 

you have a concern, you complete the Resident Con-

cern Form, bring the completed form to  the office, 

have them sign and date the form (this acknowledges 

receipt of the form) and ask for a copy.  If you would 

also provide any member of the HOA Board with a 

copy, we will then have a record and paper trail which 

we can use to follow up.  We cannot stress this enough.  

The paper trail is important when there is no response 

to a written concern.   

Plastic, Metal, Paper, Cardboard  

     The East Pasco Transfer Station     

accepts all recyclable material  (NO 

GLASS).  No need to sort, dump all into 

one bin. Turn left out of our park on 

Pasco CO 54W (becomes Eiland Blvd). 

Drive 6.9 miles, turn right onto 579N 

(Handcart Rd). Go about 3.9 miles,    

station is on right.  Furniture and       

appliances for free.  TVs are $5 or $10 

PAPER & CARDBOARD  CANS FOR KIDS 

We collect aluminum drink cans to 

benefit CANS FOR KIDS. Please deposit 

CLEAN, EMPTY cans into the Blue     

barrels in the clubhouse area or place 

them in the wagons located at 6450 

Presidential Circle  

Paper & Cardboard Recycling is open 

for the summer months, on the 2nd 

and 4th Saturdays from 10am—noon.  

Accepted items are clean, dry paper 

and cardboard. Please break down 

the cardboard boxes and remove 

metal staples and all tape. No plastic 

bags or shredded material.                                                                   

DO NOT LEAVE ITEMS OUTSIDE 

OF THE COLLECTION AREA 

Recycling 

KEEPING YOU UPDATED 

We are looking for new volunteers so that we are able to continue the recycling program.  If you are interested in 

volunteering, please contact  Janice Collins at 813-788-5678.  Thank you! 
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Welcome New Residents 

         Patti Judd     5910 Utopia Drive 

  Ivan & Darla Webster    5916 Jessup Drive 

  Rodney Maiden    5920 Benz Drive 

  David & June Hineman    6304 Utopia Drive 

  Robert & Jacqueline Jeffries   6010 Forest Lake Drive 

  Glenn & Thersa Hill    6062 Forest Lake Drive 

  Nicholas Demagistris    41228 Whitmer Drive 

  Jim & Janet Kintz    6238 Utopia Drive 

  Amy Morrill & John Haggart   5910 Jessup Drive 

  Keith & Debra Sassenger   6137 Twilight Drive 

 

RELOCATIONS 

  Michael & Marsha Speakman   5707 Viau 

 

John Riley of 6062 Spring Lake Circle, on July 16, 2021 

 

 

 

Update Putt Putt Course Memorial for Vince Boido 

Vince Boido was the founder and leader of the Party Hardy Putt Putt League, one of the largest activities in our 
park.  A Granite Bench has been ordered to be placed on the Putt Putt course in memory of Vince.  It will take ten 
months to a year for delivery of the bench.  We continue to accept donations for this memorial bench.  If you would 
like to donate to this memorial,  you may bring or send your donation to  Jerry Tacey or Mike Reid. 

There is no set amount for the donation, please donate what you are comfortable with. 

Deadline for Newsletter Submissions 

Articles, questions or announcements that you would like to see printed in the newsletter should be submitted 

by the 20th day of the previous month. (ie. October newsletter items should be submitted by September 20th.)   

Send all items to:    EditorFLEnewsletter@gmail.com 
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1 Glen Turenne                                    
 Caren Robertson                                  
 Margot Damiano 

2  Tom Borsh                                                    
 Geraldine Phelps 
 Sandra Kirkenmeier 

3  Marilyn Hutchings 
 Lou Demetriou 

4  Dan Perrier 
 Alfred Rossell 
 Emily Lemke 

5  Jim Forsaith 
 Rick Jans 
 Rose Ann Myers 

7  Gary King 

8  David Hewitt 

9  Frances Kellner 

10  Phyllis Fisher 
 Marjn Paul 
 Tim Bean 
 Jill Hardy 

11  Linda Siegrest 
 Roz Hill 
 Bonnie Krasnuik 
 Bill Brule 
  Kevin Kienitz 

12  Ron Strauss 
 Sudhir Paul 

13  Donna Polinski 
 Richard Nenning 
 Robert Branquet 
 John Mann 

15  Richard Fougere 
 Ed Stokes 

16  Larry Childress 
 Jean Leary 
 Arturo Sylvester 

17  Vea Scollan 
 Sharon Miller 

18  Heather Blaszczyk  
 Drew Park 
 Ken French  
 Tracey Thorpe 
 John Bean 
 Ruth Kinden 

19  Loren Lemon  
 Rita Jandrey-Hillman
 Sharon Root 

20  Jerry Wilson 
 Nancy Pumfrey 
 Connie MacKay  
 Erna Pittman 
 Mavis Bryans 

21  Elaine Leadbetter 
 Marian Rizzo 

22  David Pelfrey 
 Dianna Smallwood 

23  Jeffrey Hewes 
 Kaye Smith 

24  Dennis Armillotti 

25  Ambrose Pittman 
 Dave Peters  
 Todd Taylor 

26  Elizabeth Lyon 

27  Christopher Strong 
 Brian Chiaravalle 

28  Donna Camiller 
 Harry Schutte 
 Jeff Jividen 
 Tammy Schnitz 

1 John Martin & Tina Mulholland  
 Dan & Michelle Deibel  
 R. Martin & M.J. Sheldon-McKenzie 

2  Floyd & Sue Piepenburg  
 Alfred & Sharon Rossell  
 Bill Green & Lila Siwchicay 

3  Larry & Lena Shaw   
 Paul & Donna Camiller  
 Peter & Louise Rose 

4  Tom & Bonnie Bertrand  
 Sam & Tari Herron 

6  Allan & Beverly Bryce  
 Vern & Ann Parsons   
 David & Debra Wright 

7  Allan & Beverly Bryce 

9  Clarence & Kathleen Wirsing  
 Denis & Donna Denommee  
 Art & Marion Braun 

10  Debra Dilks & Jennifer Parris 

11  Charles & Leoneda Wimbley 

12  Daniel & Bonnie Valline  
 Tommy Campbell & Glenda LeBlanc  
 Ted & Sue Melonas 

15  Blaine & Karen Bouchard 

17  Ruth & Dave Wagner 

18  Scott & Ruth Kinden 

19  Perry & Judy Nickerson 

20  Thomas & Mary Estes 

22  Richard & Janet Fougere 

24  Wilson & Debra Sandlin 

26  Larry & Sandy Moses 

27  Jerry & Julie Glenna 

28  George & Deborah Tetreault 
 Harold & Carla LeMieux 

Happy September Anniversaries 

Happy September Birthdays 
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